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June 18, 2021

President and Members of Council
City of Pittsburgh
510 City-County Building
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear President and Members of Council,
Please find enclosed a Resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Department of Permits, Licenses, and Inspections “PLI” to enter into a single source Agreement or Agreements with “Construction Junction”, for a one-year pilot program to perform deconstruction services in conjunction with demolitions of City-owned condemned structures. 

On April 20th, 2021, Mayor Peduto issued an Executive Order committed to a unified, City-led Deconstruction Policy at Construction Junction. PLI seeks to align with the Mayor’s Office through legislation of a single source contract with Construction Junction. An approved request for waiver to the competitive process is enclosed for the subject vendor, Construction Junction. 

The Department of Permits, Licenses and Inspections does not have direct costs associated with this contract; however, any revenue obtained from the sale of diverted City-owned materials shall be retained by Construction Junction.


PLI respectfully requests your favorable approval of this resolution. 

Sincerely,
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Sarah Kinter
Director of the Department of Permits, Licenses, and Inspections	
200 ROSS STREET | CIVIC BUILDING, THIRD FLOOR | 412-255-2175
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